Preserving space, wildlife important
September 5, 2020 September 5, 2020

It was a pleasure to read Craig Massouh's Aug. 21 article about the Hill Country Alliance and its partner the Comal County Conservation Alliance. As a relatively new (3 1/2 years) resident in the Hill Country, I fully understand Massouh's reference to "shut the gate" — stop the growth. But stopping growth is neither realistic nor desirable. Now a member of CCCA, I support their work for "smart growth." The natural environment and beauty of Comal County is what draws people here — as tourists supporting the county, and as residents who build the community.

Preserving the natural environment — land, air, water, and wildlife — is critical. The preservation is not only of our life support, ie. water, but of what supports our human mind and soul — the untouched serenity of nature. My thanks go to the CCCA for the foundation that helps preserve land and environment through facilitating conservation easements, and to Massough for bringing it into the spotlight. 
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